
Trabuco Presbyterian Church is committed to gathering safely.  

Our safety practices include: 

SAFETY PROTOCOLS 

 

Staff and Volunteers: 

Our staff members and volunteers have been trained to self-screen prior to coming on campus and have 

been informed that they should not come to TPC if they are experiencing symptoms of COVID-19 (fever, 

chills, cough, shortness of breath, muscle pain, sore throat, new loss of taste or smell), have experienced 

symptoms in the 72 hours prior to start of shift, or have been in close contact with anyone diagnosed with 

COVID-19  Any symptoms should be communicated to their respective supervisor or the Office Manager.  

 

Face Coverings and Social Distancing: 

Employees and volunteers are required to adhere to state and local guidelines for social distancing which 

are generally 6 feet of distance between individuals and face masks are required when unable to socially 

distance. Face masks are required for entering any building on the TPC campus, except for children 2 

and under. 

 

Signage: is posted reminding employees and volunteers of CDC hygiene and safety guidelines. 

 

Sanitation: The MPR restrooms will be opened for outdoor events. To reduce capacity in the restrooms 

both restrooms are now gender neutral and limited to one person or family unit at a time. 

 

Disinfecting and Cleaning: Restrooms and high touch point areas are regularly cleaned and 

disinfected.  

 

Please realize that while we are taking precautions to ensure everyone’s safety, an inherent risk of 

exposure to COVID-19 exists in any public place where people gather. TPC cannot guarantee that you or 

your child(ren) will not become infected with COVID-19. COVID-19 is an extremely contagious disease 

that can lead to severe illness and death. According to the CDC, senior citizens and guests with 

underlying medical conditions are especially vulnerable. Further, attending TPC related activities could 

increase your risk and your child(ren)’s risk of contracting COVID-19. 


